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Tom,
 
Yes. It was originally assigned to 850th BS but, in May 44 when this sq  less 
its aircraft went to 801st BG (P), it was transferred to 849th BS with  call 
letter U. On its second combat mission (6 Jun - D-Day) it crashed at  Langton 
Herring, Chesil Beach, Dorset, low on fuel and heading for RAF Warmwell  
airfield (MACR 6299). A close friend of mine was serving in the Royal Artillery  
and manning a radar/observation post close to the site of the crash. He was an  
eye witness, seeing members of the crew landing in the Channel after  baling 
out and being picked up by rescue launches.  
 
All the best,
 
Tom.
 
Dans un e-mail daté du 19/08/2005 12:26:36 Romance Standard Time,  
webmaster@carpetbaggerops.org a écrit :

Tom,
 
Have a margin comment on a sq history that  this was named (as flyover) 
"Maxwell House" can you confirm?
 
Thanks, 
TE,  ret.
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